

Ref: JC/jfh

8 September 2016

Dear Parent



Medieval Banquet



To celebrate the launch of our Topic on Castles we will be holding a **Medieval Banquet on Monday 26 September**. The children are welcome to dress up in medieval fancy dress and may come to school wearing their costumes. The teachers are all looking forward to dressing up too! During the Banquet the children will eat a small snack provided by the school.

Thank you for your continued support

Yours sincerely,

Miss C Palmer Puffin Class Mrs J Steward Peacock Class Miss Payne Penguin Class